

St Peters CE Academy Alton

School Association General Meeting

Meeting Date & Time	15 January 2019, 19:00hrs	Meeting Location	St Peter's CE Academy
Meeting Chair	Helen Stone	Minutes Draft Date	15-January-2019

Attendees	Apologies
Anna Bennett AB Clair Chapman CC Helen Tate HT Jess Harding JH Helen Stone HS Jo Stringer JS James Miller JM	Deb Green

Item No.	Agenda	Details of Discussion	Action By:
2	Minutes of 20 November 2018	The minutes of 20 th November were agreed to be a true and accurate account of the meeting.	N/A
3	The Veg Patch	<p>AB advised that Alex Prince passed on her thanks to the PTA for her gifts.</p> <p>Abbie Burrows is now up and running with the Veg Patch, doing things every week with support from Judy Coultas.</p> <p>In regard to the Veg Patch meeting for Feb 2019, it was agreed to check with Abbie when she would like a meeting/help with anything.</p>	JS to check with Abbie re meeting
4	Fundraising update	<p>JH advised that currently the account is sitting at £2036.85 in credit.</p> <p>Last term, the following was raised: £104.50 from the Christmas cards £59.80 from the cake raffle £140.30 from the Friday sweets £54.70 from the Christmas present stall</p> <p>The Dads have paid their £30 and plan on doing more walks in the future.</p>	
5	Future Fundraising	JH to follow up the Tesco funding application and will submit an application for similar Waitrose funding. HT agreed to check if Morrisons do any similar schemes.	JH to follow up HT to check

		<p>The Valentine's disco to be held at school, Wednesday 13th Feb from 6-7pm. PA will be provided by JM, plus takeout pizzas from The Bull taken up to school. £2 entry.</p> <p>Adult disco provisional date 30th March. HS to email village hall. Last year, DJ took much of the profits. HS advised that Jamie Ashton will be able to DJ this time, JM has a PA system, Kate Woods still has the number for the fish and chip van. To organise raffle prizes. £8 per ticket this time. To advertise around Denstone and Oakamoor as well.</p> <p>HS advised that Anna Brookes put forward the idea of a St Peter's tea towel/bag. This might be a good idea for Mother's Day gifts. HS To look into.</p> <p>CC advised that John Hudson offered to bake some cakes to sell in The Bull on Fridays, profits to PTA.</p> <p>Violin concert – AB to check date.</p> <p>HT advised that Heather John would look into a beetle drive in the summer.</p> <p>Items to be kept on agenda: April – Easter egg hunt, Easter eggs to food bank. May – Ice cream, Sports Day tea/coffee stall June – Open Gardens (tea/coffee, cake, sale, creche inside), Fathers' Day stall, Beer festival – some stalls/kids' area. July – Summer fayre, end of term party at Bridge, Pizza at Bull August – possible summer holiday activities.</p>	<p>HS to follow up</p> <p>HS to look into</p> <p>CC to follow up</p> <p>AB to check date</p>
6	School wishlist	<p>AB is still on lookout for an author and has a few in mind. £250-450 range needed. It was agreed to fund whatever author was deemed the best choice for the school.</p> <p>AB advised that the school needs iPads and laptops. The server issue is still being investigated.</p> <p>£195 needed to cover the coach fayre for the trip to the "Wind in the Willows" at the New Vic at the end of the month. £195 also needed for Class 3 synagogue trip.</p> <p>PTA agreed to fund both trips and the author – this will clear out much of the fund ready to build back up again.</p> <p>Microsoft funding – keep on agenda. HT can't buy</p>	<p>AB to look into authors.</p> <p>HT - Microsoft</p>

		hardware but can buy software – so could ask for old laptops to be donated and then update them. HT also has access to courses. HT will lead on this.	funding
7	AOB	Most are now using the app and the PTA minutes get uploaded after approval from attendees.	
8	Date for Next Meeting	Tuesday 12th March 2019 at 19.00hrs at the Bull's Head.	Anyone available to attend